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A LOOK AT THE WEEK AHEAD 

FPSS HIGHLIGHT 

Monday February 27 
• Flex Day - Early Dismissal at 1:41 pm 
• Staff Meeting at 2:00 pm 

• PAC Meeting at 7:00 pm 

Tuesday February 28 
• Appointment booking for Parent/Teacher 

 Conferences closes at 12:00 noon. 

Wednesday March 1 

Thursday March 2 
• Early Dismissal at 1:49 pm  

• Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 2:30 - 4:00 and 5:00 - 7:00 pm 

Thursday March 2 to Saturday March 4 

• Fleetwood Park Secondary hosts the 

 Gr. 8 Girls & Boys Provincial Basketball 

 Championships   *Parking lots will be busy 

Friday March 3 — Block Rotation DCBA 

A very special day for 
Fleetwood Park 

Secondary! 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

Moving our Welcome Post 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/Pages/default.aspx
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APRIL 

Fleetwood Park Monthly Calendar Listings 

MAY 

March 

Thursday  March 2 * Early Dismissal — 1:49 pm 

  * Parent/Teacher Conferences — details on page 3 

Thu—Sat March 2 - 4 * Gr. 8 Basketball Championships — all gyms 

Wednesday March 8 * Gr. 9 Immunizations 

  * Pulse Dance Competition at Queen Elizabeth Secondary 

Friday  March 10 * Locker Cleanout at 1:15 pm 

March 13 — 25  * School Closure Days and Spring Break 

Monday  March 27 * Schools Reopen - Flex Day:  Dismissal — 1:41 pm 

  * Staff Meeting at 2:00 pm 

Tuesday March 28 * Valedictorian Applications Available 

Wednesday March 29 * Interim Reports 

 

Tuesday April 4 * Euclid Math Contest 

Friday April 7 * Good Friday Holiday — No Classes 

Monday April 10 * Easter Monday Holiday — No Classes 

Tuesday April 11 * Early Dismissal — 1:49 pm 

Friday April 14 * Reports Published 

Mon—Tue April 17 & 18 * Career 9 Conference 

Monday April 24 * Flex Day:  Dismissal — 1:41 pm 

  * Staff Meeting at 2:00 pm 

Mon-Fri April 24 - 28 * Assessments:  Literacy 10, Numeracy 10 & Literacy 12 

Monday April 24 * Secondary Dance Festival - at the Bell Ctr. 9:30-1:30pm 

  

Monday May 1 * AP Chemistry Exam 

Thursday May 4 * Grad Guest Applications Due 

Friday May 5 * Non-Instructional Day 

Wednesday May 10 * Grade 8 Religious Field Trip 

  * Outbreak Dance Competition 

Monday May 15 * Spring Play Evening Performance 

Wednesday May 17 * Gauss Math Contest 

  * Spring Play Evening Performance  

Friday May 19 * Spring Play Evening Performance 

Monday May 22 * Victoria Day Holiday — No Classes 

Wed - Fri May 24 - 26 * Spring Play Evening Performances 

Monday May 29 * Non-Instructional Day 

  * Grad Dinner Dance 

Tuesday May 30 * Flex Day:  Dismissal — 1:41 pm 

  * Staff Meeting — 2:00 pm 

 

Monday June 5 * Summer Music Concert 

Tuesday June 13 * Commencement 

Wednesday June 14 * Annual Year-End Dance Showcase 

Mon - Fri June 19 - 23 * Assessments—Lit 10, Num 10 and Lit 12 

Friday  June 23 * Last day of Regular Classes 

Mon - Thu June 26 - 29 * Semester Completion Days 

Wednesday June 28 * Flex Day:  Dismissal — 1:41 pm 

  * Marks Due 

Friday June 30 * Reports Published and Schools Close 
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Parent Instructions 

When to Book Your Appointments 
All appointments are made online starting February 23 at 10:00 am. 
Booking closes on February 28 at 12:00 noon to enable teachers to prepare. 
 
Go to our school appointments web site:  http://fleetwood.schoolappointments.com  

Find Our School 
Under “CANADA” click on:  Fleetwood Park Secondary, Surrey BC  
 

Register for an Account 
• Click the "CLICK HERE TO REGISTER" menu tab (under the LOGIIN), 
• Fill in the on-line form.  Choose a user id and password for yourself, 
• Click the "Register Now" button.  
 

Add your Children into the System 
• Click the "Add a Student" button. 
• Click "Insert New" button to add more children.  
 

Choose your Appointments 
• Click the "date" icon beside each child's name to schedule appointments. 
• Select the staff you wish to book appointments with and the "View Calendars" button. 
• Use the "Ctrl" or  "Command" key to select multiple staff to view the same time.   
• Click on available time slots to book your appointments and then click the 
• "Book Appointments" button to save your bookings.  
 

Please Print your Schedule and bring it with you on Thursday March 2nd. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Thursday March 2nd, 2023 
Early Dismissal  1:49 pm 
Afternoon Session 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm 
Evening Session 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Parent/Teacher Conferences — March 2, 2023 

http://fleetwood.schoolappointments.com/
http://fleetwood.schoolappointments.com/
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Athletic Department News 

Grade 8 Boys & Girls Provincial 
Basketball Championships 

Thursday March 2nd to Saturday March 4th 

Hosted at Fleetwood Park Secondary 
Co-hosted with Sullivan Heights Secondary 

Note:  Parking lots will be full, so please find 
alternate parking either in the park parking 
lots or on the street. 



P  A  G  E     5 

 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

 

T H U R S DAY  R E V I E W  

Surrey School District News for Students 
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Surrey School District Employment Opportunity 
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Surrey Schools in the News 

Continued... 

Surrey Schools welcomes B.C.’s formal recognition of 
Truth and Reconciliation Day as a statutory day  

http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=w-2BM55Cq8E91jeO66CKGVY1-2BmkXDrpJtbPueD0klBTIA1iYNphV3lcm7qOc0SME0pFxgrnyaqaioI2y74AbLD3Q-3D-3D5I5z_nHdIKI-2FA8G71FB-2FclJWuA8ikYNQ3D1W1NzlPm53rn7KcmCdHg3fVXmRLbFzw-2Bu94mpRy3Tu-2FWzrSxGp8lod8gAYv-2ByUA5pP8eL
http://link.newsletter.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=w-2BM55Cq8E91jeO66CKGVY1-2BmkXDrpJtbPueD0klBTIA1iYNphV3lcm7qOc0SME0pFxgrnyaqaioI2y74AbLD3Q-3D-3D5I5z_nHdIKI-2FA8G71FB-2FclJWuA8ikYNQ3D1W1NzlPm53rn7KcmCdHg3fVXmRLbFzw-2Bu94mpRy3Tu-2FWzrSxGp8lod8gAYv-2ByUA5pP8eL
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Truth and Reconciliation Day — page 2 
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Surrey School District Budget 

Subject: Online budget consultations 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
Each year, as part of our district’s annual budget process, the Surrey Board of Education seeks 
community input on budget priorities for the next school year via an online survey. 
 
This survey is available in English, Arabic, Simplified Chinese, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish and Tagalog. 
 
All staff, students, parents/guardians and members of the Surrey, White Rock and Barnston Island 
communities are encouraged to take part in this survey and share priority areas for the 2023-24 
district budget. Participants can share their feedback via an online survey, or reach out to us 
through email (consultations@surreyschools.ca), traditional mail or your local Parent Advisory 
Council representative.  
The survey will run until end of day, February 28, 2023. 
It is important to remember that while the majority of the district’s budget is pre-allocated to 
operating and capital costs (i.e., school construction, additions, seismic upgrades, teachers, 
educational assistants, programs/services and supplies), there is some room to address priorities 
identified by the community. This can include anything from funding scholarships to classroom 
enhancement funds to new programs and social initiatives. 
We hope you can participate in this consultation and share the priority areas that are important 
to you and your family. 
 
To access the survey, please click here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Ken Hignell 
Principal 

https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_86q1TksbKnacYRg
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzXq_4Iyk4glKlXxzX4JCcrZUNDlaUEc0MEZUWlVUT1hUS0JYRlRZU0lEVyQlQCN0PWcu
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_86q1TksbKnacYRg
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6XapbTdiHwqKYT4
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0Ti9yJi92ZUwpca
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6mbQkm8WHjwd5ps
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1Hvu5MNUFFCMtrU
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_e4IHWVNxg7vobC6
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b4yOEx3uhsuu26a
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzYTpuw-BNodFiEbs4uJZCM5UNVdJWTdLRjE4UDY1UktSSUo1TFY0SEhXSy4u&wdLOR=c4876DAC7-5845-44A3-84F3-6F47471D19F2
mailto:consultations@surreyschools.ca
https://surreyschools.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_86q1TksbKnacYRg
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Surrey Schools Celebrate Black History Month with Launch of 
Black Studies 12 Course & Black Youth Summit 

February 1, 2023  

As the district recognizes February as Black History Month, this year’s 
observation also marks the start of the district’s Black Studies course, 
providing Grade 12 students with a historical view of Black culture in 
Canada and a deeper understanding of ongoing social issues faced by 
racialized groups.  

The course, recently launched at Earl Marriott, Frank Hurt, Guildford Park and L.A. Matheson secondary schools, 
encourages students to employ critical thinking skills, deconstruct stereotypes, promote inclusion and work 
towards anti-racism for BIPOC groups. 

“Many students have come up to me saying how excited they are to take the course,” said Frank Hurt teacher 
Melanie Scheuer, who has 28 students enrolled this semester. “They are eager to finally learn about Black people’s 
excellence in the past and present. Those who are part of the Black community are pleased about being more fully 
represented and about the chance to know their history while seeing their lived experiences validated.” 

Scheuer said the course provides an opportunity for students to learn a more complete historical narrative of 
Canada and the current realities for racialized groups. 

“It is critical that Black students see themselves and their backgrounds represented, respected and celebrated in 
their classrooms and school communities, and that non-Black students are educated about Black experiences to 
ensure understanding and become accomplices in combating anti-Black racism,” she said. “Teaching Black history is 
Canada’s history, as the Hon. Jean Augustine rightly asserts, and Black history and excellence is 365 days a year – it 
should not just be relegated to one month of awareness and learning. This course helps with those truths.” 
 
Throughout the month of February, there are a number of events for students to learn more about Black history 
and anti-Black racism. 
 
Surrey Schools has partnered with Solid State Community Industries to host Black School’d: Black Youth Summit on 
the Friday, Feb. 24 non-instructional day, discussing how to eradicate anti-Black racism in schools. The event is 
exclusively for Black youth in Surrey age 15-25 in Black Student Unions and takes place at the Civic Hotel, 
13475 Central Ave., at 10:30 a.m. 
 
On Thursday, Feb. 9 at 6:30 p.m., Surrey Archives will host guest speaker Yasin Kiraga Misago, president of the 
African Descent Society BC for a free, virtual, one-hour session. Attendees can learn about B.C.’s early history of 
African descent, dating back to 1858. Those interested can register online or by phone at 604-501-5100. 
 
The BC Black History Awareness Society is hosting its second of three virtual events in its 
African Ancestry Project: Youth Dialogue Series on Saturday, Feb. 11, engaging 40 Black and racialized youth 
age 15-19 on identity and belonging in B.C. Youth or their parents or guardians can 
email africanancestryprojectbc@gmail.com to register or fill out the registration form. 
 
On Wednesday, Feb. 15 at 4 p.m., WE Schools hosts Civic Responsibility in Education: Empowering Students 
to Become Inspired Citizens, an hourlong live virtual event featuring Martin Luther King III. The oldest son of 
Martin Luther King Jr. will share ideas and inspiration for leading service projects in schools for the betterment 
of local communities and the world. To register, click here. 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/_ci/p/65441
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/black-schoold-black-youth-summit-tickets-519287562077
https://cityofsurrey.perfectmind.com/23615/Store/BookMe4LandingPages/CoursesLandingPage?widgetId=b4059e75-9755-401f-a7b5-d7c75361420d&redirectedFromEmbededMode=False&courseId=7619b40b-f815-4ad4-b7ed-810ca97d9377
https://bcblackhistory.ca/african-ancestry-project-youth-dialogue/
mailto:africanancestryprojectbc@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWuwZHpyA4s4xyWVVAiqFqe48YoACncehG3t-AtD5GtNvMUQ/viewform
https://wecharity.eventbuilder.com/event/64076?source=Newsletter&utm_source=WE%20Charity&utm_campaign=2d42646d99-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_01_13_11_12&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-2d42646d99-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://wecharity.eventbuilder.com/event/64076?source=Newsletter&utm_source=WE%20Charity&utm_campaign=2d42646d99-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_01_13_11_12&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-2d42646d99-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
https://wecharity.eventbuilder.com/event/64076?source=Newsletter&utm_source=WE%20Charity&utm_campaign=2d42646d99-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_01_13_11_12&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-2d42646d99-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D
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Ministry of Education News 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/
education/administration/
kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-
the-proficency-scale-support-for-
educators.pdf 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-the-proficency-scale-support-for-educators.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-the-proficency-scale-support-for-educators.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-the-proficency-scale-support-for-educators.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-the-proficency-scale-support-for-educators.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/unpacking-the-proficency-scale-support-for-educators.pdf
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Ministry of Education Update — Graduation 2024 

From the Ministry of Education and Child Care 

Please see the brochure and video (link below) just released regarding the 

new Graduation Requirement. 

  

As part of the Province of British Columbia’s commitment to truth, reconciliation, 

and anti-racism, the Ministry of Education and Child Care is implementing 

An Indigenous focused graduation requirement for all students, beginning in 

the 2023/24 school year. This change to BC’s graduation program builds on 

work-to-date to integrate Indigenous perspectives and content across the 

redesigned K-12 provincial curriculum and into professional development 

and standards for BC educators. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XMrFJE5_2uk 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XMrFJE5_2uk
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District Health & Safety News 
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District Health & Safety News 
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District Health & Safety News 

Immunization Information  
Public health is encouraging everyone to stay up to date on 
their immunizations, including for COVID-19 and influenza (flu). 
Vaccines are safe and the best way to prevent influenza and 
severe illness from COVID-19. Schools are encouraged to 
share that staff, parents, caregivers, and students can get 
trusted information from Immunize BC.  
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School District News for Parents 

Financial Support 

Financial support to make school more affordable for families that need it most. 
 
In late August, the provincial government announced 

$60 million in one-time funding to school districts in B.C. – 

including $7.385 million to Surrey Schools – to make school more 

affordable for students and families. 

 

Our district has now received this funding and has allocated amounts to 

all of our schools. Moving forward, these funds will be used to support 

families struggling with the rising cost of living due to inflation. 

We can use these funds at our school to ensure students can continue to 

participate fully in school, despite challenging financial situations. 

These funds can be used to help with school supplies, food and clothing 

costs, and additional fees so that students in need can take part in 

activities, such as field trips. 

  

Families are encouraged to reach out to principals, teachers, or their 

school office staff if any financial support is needed for school-based 

supplies or activities. 

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022ECC0057-001290


P  A  G  E     19 

 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School ~ Home of Dragon Pride  ~  Building Successful Futures 

 

T H U R S DAY  R E V I E W  

School Traffic Safety 

Parking Lot Pedestrian Safety  
 

All students are reminded to please be very cautious when you 

are walking through our parking lots.  Please watch for cars, 

do not block traffic.  Please use sidewalks whenever possible.  

Thank you. 
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School Traffic Safety 
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School Traffic Safety 
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School Traffic Safety 
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School Traffic Safety 

Traffic safety around Fleetwood Park 
Secondary continues to be a 
critical priority for our community.  
 
 
With increasing enrollment, the number of 
vehicles navigating around and within our school 
grounds also increases.  It is essential that all 
drivers are very cautious while driving near the 
school and are aware of the many student 
pedestrians who are nearby. All students and 
parents/guardians are requested to consider 
the following: 
 
• If possible, students – please walk and/or bike 

 to school. Fewer vehicles attempting to drop off 
 and/or pick up students will be very helpful. 
 

• Do not enter the school’s parking lots for 

 drop-off/pickup. Please drop off your children 
 2-3 blocks away from the school  and avoid 
 the traffic congestion around the school. 
 

• Consider drop-off/pick up earlier and/or later 

 in the morning/ afternoons to avoid peak 
 traffic times. 
 

• Do not turn left onto 80th Ave out of the school  
 lot… this creates  more traffic backlog. 
 
 

Thank you for your help in keeping our students safe. 
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 Principal’s Message ~ February 20th to February 24th 

This Week at Fleetwood Park 
Thursday February 23, 2023 

Good morning Fleetwood Park Dragons, 
 
Winter has returned to Fleetwood Park, and although our weather is 
less than ideal, it is a very special day and week for our school. 
 
Welcome to First Peoples in Residence Week and Kindness Week! 
However, before describing the highlights of this week, I would like to 
acknowledge and congratulate our Senior Boy’s Basketball team.  Last 
Friday evening, the boys played in the final game of the South Fraser 
Central Zone playoffs against rival Enver Creek Secondary. 
It was a fast and exciting game in front of a packed gymnasium of 
basketball fans from both schools.  Our boys played an excellent game 
and came away with the victory.  Congratulations to our team for your 
first place finish in the zone!  Well played – we are very proud of you! 
 
Although the week has been shortened due to Family Day on Monday 
and a Professional Development Day tomorrow, there has been lots on 
the agenda for a very special week.  Tuesday morning began with our 
Welcome Ceremony for First Peoples in Residence Week.  This provided 
an opportunity to welcome our Cultural Facilitators to the school and 
recognize Fleetwood Park’s commitment to Truth and Reconciliation.  
We are honoured to have our guests in the school this week, and our 
students are fortunate to benefit from their teachings.  Thank you to 
Aspen, Becky, Dennis and Lee for your gifts of education, awareness 
and increased understandings of Indigenous culture.    
 
We are also celebrating Kindness Week at Fleetwood Park. 
Wednesday was “Pink Shirt day” across the nation and our Student 
Council has been busy.  Activities include Kindness Cupcakes, Random 
Acts of Kindness Challenge, Kindness Maze, Kindness Grams and Raffle, 
Kindness and Popcorn notes, and Kindness Treat delivery.  Special 
announcements, posters and classroom resources related to Social 
Responsibility also support the week.  Great work Dragons. 
We can be very proud of the personal and social 
responsibility we witness 
everyday at Fleetwood Park.   
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 Principal’s Message ~ continued  

On Wednesday evening, we hosted our Grade 7 Parents Information 
Evening.  This year we returned to our traditional “in-person” format.  
We welcomed a large audience of grade 7 parents into our gymnasium 
to learn more about our school.  The evening started with a very large 
Grade 7-12 Concert Band performance.  It was wonderful to see our 
future and current students playing together.  In addition to our school 
overview presentation, we also hosted a Grade 8 Panel of students.  
Our grade 8’s shared their experiences with the parent audience. 
It provided excellent insight into the successes and challenges of 
Fleetwood Park’s Grade 8 Dragons.  Thank you to all the students on 
the panel.  We appreciate your leadership. 
 
Today was another very memorable day for our school.  We moved 
the Welcome Post to our main foyer.  This was done in the traditional 
ways with a manual lift.  With several people on either side, we 
carried the post from the Woodwork shop, up the street and in the 
front foyer.  This was done in ceremony with special guests, our 
master carvers, drummers, district dignitaries, student witnesses and 
staff.  We held a delicious Coast Salish luncheon served for our guests 
by our cafeteria students after we moved the post.  Our plan is for the 
Welcome Post to be painted while it is in this new location. Students 
will be given an opportunity to help paint the post. The post will then 
be installed in the front foyer after Spring Break. Special thanks to all 
students, staff and guests for your help. We will always remember 
this historic occasion. 
 
Thursday is a busy day… in addition to our Post Moving Ceremony, 
we also ran the Grade 9 Immunization program.  Great thanks to our 
public Health Nurses for your assistance, and to staff for your patience 
and flexibility.   
 
As mentioned, this Friday is a Professional Development Day. 
Our staff will be engaged in Pro-D across the Lower Mainland. 
I wish everyone an enjoyable and meaningful day, and look forward 
to our work together. 
 
Have a happy Friday and enjoy your weekend Dragons.   
 
See you back at school on Monday. 
 
 
Ken 
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Kindness … 
Uplifts, heals, brings us together 

and also has health benefits. 

Care & Compassion 
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Our Mission Statement: 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value 

excellence in education and strive to provide 

a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

Fleetwood Park Secondary School 


